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Good afternoon,

Thank you for consulting the MMO on the proposed amendment to the deemed marine licence
to allow Tattershall Castle to remain in its current location and the permanent removal of a
service mooring. | can confirm the MMO have no comments to make on the proposed
amendment.

Kind regards,
Laura

Laura Ashforth | Marine Licensing Case Officer | Her Majesty’s Government
— Marine Management Organisation.
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